Camp and Retreat Ministries



Mary Thompson, Executive Director Jessica Porter, Administrator

19 August 2024

Dear Friends,

As the 2024 summer camp season draws to a close, I want to personally thank you for your help with sponsoring children and youth from your church and community. We had a wonderful summer teaching about God's abundant love and provision in every season of life (Eccles. 3:1-8).

Enclosed you will find an invoice for the outstanding balance of your summer camp sponsorships. Please check this against your records as you submit your payment. Payment should be made and mailed to: Holston Conference Camp & Retreat Ministries, P.O. Box 850, Alcoa, TN 37701.

Please send your payment as soon as possible but no later than October 1, 2024.

Again, on behalf of all in Holston Conference CRM, thank you for your generous spirit and support of this ministry. We are humbled and honored to join with you in the Christian nurture of these campers and we look forward to seeing them next summer!

Sincerely,

Mary Thompson

Executive Director, Holston Conference Camp & Retreat Ministries